
concerned, to interview them and then to forward 
conplete dossiers of all candidates whom they considered 
suitable together with a full report on their personal 
qualifications to the Secretary of State here. They 
would further, if they thought fit, classify the candi­
dates roughly in order of merit. The final decision as 
to who should be selected would rest with the Secretary 
of St at e.

I thought however that it was worth vtiile 
calling your attention to the point, in view of the 
fact that you will on your return to Canada, doubtless 
have opportunities of talking over the scheme with others 
interested, and it occurred to me that the term "Selection 
Board", which we have used to describe the proposed Board, 
might lead to possible misunderstanding on the part of 
those who had not had the opportunity of participating 
in the earlier discussions.


